
Copies of the application are available for review on the Department of Environmental 
Protection Web site referenced below and at the following Miami-Dade County libraries 
and FPL business office location:  
 
Department of Environmental Protection:  
http://www.dep.state.fl.us/siting/apps.htm
See “Power Plant Applications in Process – Turkey Point 6 & 7”  
 
Main Library  
101 W. Flagler Street Miami Florida 33130  
305-375-2665  
TDD: (Telecommunication Device for Deaf)  
305-375-2878  
 
Coral Gables Branch Library  
3443 Segovia Street Coral Gables, Florida 33134  
(305) 442-8706  
 
Doral Branch Library  
10785 NW 58th Street Miami, Florida 33178  
(305) 716-9598  
 
Homestead Branch Library  
700 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, Florida 33030  
(305) 246-0168  
 
Pinecrest Branch Library  
5835 SW 111 Street Pinecrest, Florida 33156  
(305) 668-4571  
 
South Miami Branch Library  
6000 Sunset Drive South Miami, Florida 33143  
(305) 667-6121  
 
Tamiami Branch Library  
13250 S.W. 8th Street Miami, Florida 33184  
(305) 223-4758  
 
You can also view the application at the FPL General Office located at 
9250 West Flagler Street  
Miami, FL 33174  
To schedule an application viewing, please call 1-800-693-3267  
or e-mail us at cleansafenuclear@fpl.com  
 

mailto:cleansafenuclear@fpl.com

